BCC BARONS V RICHARD MONTGOMERY ROCKETS — September 24, 2010

On a very warm Fall evening, (hopefully the last), with a gentle tropical breeze blowing, the BCC Barons
travelled to Richard Montgomery to take on the Rockets. It was a slow game, and one in which the
Barons dominated. Laila Shehata had a great game with a lot of strong defensive plays. She, along with
the other defenders, Rachel Natoli, Alicia Vieth and Abby Frank worked hard keeping the ball on our
offense. There were once again quite a few opportunities for scoring with 18 penalty corners, but none
seemed to convert on this evening. Amy Barrett put BCC on the scoreboard with 12:41 left in the first
half. Danielle Harkaway fought hard and put another in the goal with 2:54 left in the second half of the
game. The Barons did have an amazing 41 shots in this game and Melissa Jaskiewwicz had 2 saves in the
first half, while Alyssa Puritz had no shots on her the second half. The Barons came away with a victory,
2-0 over the Rockets.

It was a tough week with 3 and a half games and this week the Barons will play at Gaithersburg on
Wednesday afternoon. Please come and cheer them on!
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